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	Text1: 
On May 18, 2020 at approximately 1935 hours, officers with the Graham Police Department were dispatched to the area near 112 Florence Street in reference to a shooting.  The victim, Kenaya Derrell Glover 33 years old, was shot by subjects driving by in another vehicle, while he was sitting in his vehicle.  He was transported to a local trauma center with non life threatening injuries. The suspect vehicle was described as a white Honda passenger car, unknown model.  The suspect vehicle was driven by a black male wearing a red bandanna over his face and the shooter was the front seat passenger and was described as a black male wearing a red hat.  

Anyone having information in reference to this incident are asked to call the Graham Police Department 336-570-6711 or Alamance County Crime Stoppers 336-229-7100.    
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